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PRMC’s HEALTHFEST CANCELED 
 

 Out of an abundance of caution and to help to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our community, Peninsula 

Regional Medical Center (PRMC) has chosen to cancel its HealthFest health fair scheduled for March 28 at James 

M. Bennett High School in Salisbury. 

 “As we work through COVID-19 healthcare recommendations that are changing daily and to implement 

additional precautions to best protect our friends and neighbors, canceling this event that brings close to 1,000 

people together is the proper thing to do,” said Roger Follebout, Jr., Strategic Communications Director for PRMC. 

“We look forward to returning in 2021.” 

 PRMC thanks our partners, the Wicomico County Board of Education, for their understanding and support 

of our decision to cancel HealthFest.   
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